
Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Dr. Robert Petersen, Business Administrator

CC: Seth Pilkington, Dax Teuscher

Date: May 1, 2024

Re: Independent Auditor

It has been a few years since the district has gone out to bid for an Independent Auditor and we determined 
that it needed to be done this year.
In going through this process, and reviewing the proposals, the Audit Committee would like to recommend 
to the Board that we continue our independent auditing services with Squire & Company, PC for an 
anticipated term of 5 years.

The cost for these services is as follows:
2024 $59,000
2025   62,000
2026   65,000
2027   68,000
2028   71,000

Total $325,000

Thank you for your support and consideration of this matter.  If you have any questions, please let me 
know.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robert Petersen
Business Administrator

Weber School District
Financial Operations


